
National Disaster Relief and 
Recovery Arrangements (NDRRA) 

SUPPLIER BRIEFING
February 14, 2018

2pm Cooktown PCYC Events Centre
Council would like to invite any interested parties 
to a briefing to discuss the 2018-19 NDRRA 

contract for works.  

For more information, or to register, contact 
Cook Shire Council’s Procurement Coordinator 
via email at tenders@cook.qld.gov.au or phone 

on 4069 5444.


